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UNM News Minute #691 – September 20, 2010 

CANADIAN ARCHITECT Patrick Stewart, of the Nisga'a, a First Nation in northwestern British Columbia, is 
the featured speaker in the Indigenous Architecture lecture series on Monday, Sept. 20 from 5:30 - 6:45 
p.m. in Pearl Auditorium. Stewart works with elders and archeologists to apply their knowledge to 
contemporary structures. His presentation is "The Use of Traditional Knowledge in Design." The lecture 
is free and open to the public. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4171 

FINANCE STUDENTS at the Anderson School of Management present their portfolio management 
strategies and securities selections to a group of financial services professionals on Monday, Sept. 20 at 
6 p.m. in the Jackson Student Center. This is the first fall meeting of the Investment Advisory Committee 
for the 2010-11 academic year. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4064 

THE ANDERSON SCHOOL of Management is accepting nominations for the 22nd annual Hall of Fame 
awards ceremony and dinner.  The Anderson Hall of Fame honors alumni whose distinguished careers 
serve as a model to the next generation of business leaders.  Anderson also recognizes outstanding 
young alumni who have distinguished themselves in the short time since graduating from the Anderson 
School.  The deadline for nominations is Sept. 29. http://news.unm.edu/?p=3464 

BOOKS FROM the College of Education’s Tireman Library, which closed on July 30, are now part of the 
Zimmerman Library collections, the Center for Southwest Research and Special Collections. The 
collection transfer brings many benefits for students and faculty who used materials from the Tireman 
collection. Cataloging the collection will make it easier to find items and since Zimmerman is open 
evenings and on weekends everyone who uses the collection will have more hours to use the materials. 
http://news.unm.edu/?p=4256 

THE NEXT FALL 2010 Brown Bag Series lecture, hosted by the RWJF Center for Health Policy, will be held 
Tuesday, Sept. 21 from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. in the RWJF Center for Health Policy Conference Room at 
1909 Las Lomas. Carolyn Richardson, RWJF Center, presents “Time Management Strategies for Effective 
Research Collaborations.” For more information call, (505) 277-0130 or e-mail, 
center@healthpolicy.unm.edu. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4142 

FREE FLU SHOTS are offered on Wednesday, Sept. 22 and Thursday, Sept. 30, for UNM students, staff 
and faculty (anyone 18 years old and older), from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. at the UNM SUB Atrium. The 2010-11 
vaccine provides protection against A/H1N1 (pandemic) influenza and two other influenza viruses - 
influenza A/H3N2 and influenza B. For updates visit: http://shac.unm.edu/influenza.htm. 

LISA KUUTTILA will speak at the first STC.UNM fall seminar series on Thursday, Sept. 23 at 12 p.m. in the 
Acoma Room of the Student Union Building. She will address the commercialization process for 
university inventions in a talk, “Commercializing Your Intellectual Property: What Are the Options?” 
University inventors can learn about intellectual property ownership issues, how the nature of the 
invention can help determine the appropriate business model and the legal and financial issues to 
consider for each model. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4118 
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THE SIGNATURE PROGRAM for Child Health Research will give a series of brief presentations and round 
table discussions led by successful UNM Health Science Center researchers. The event, titled ‘3x5x5’ (3 
speakers, 5 slides, done by 5) will be held Thursday, Sept. 23 from 3:30 to 5 p.m. in rm. 2112 at 
Domenici Center. Learn more about research at UNM, network with colleagues, establish collaboration, 
find a mentor/mentee or just enjoy some stimulating discussion at the event. 
http://news.unm.edu/?p=3086 

JOHN HARTIGAN Jr., professor of anthropology and director of the Américo Paredes Center for Cultural 
Studies at the University of Texas at Austin, presents, “Looking for Race in the Mexican Book of Life: 
INMEGEN and the Mexican Genome Project,” Thursday, Sept. 23 at 4 p.m. in rm. 105 of the Hibben 
Center on UNM’s main campus. He’ll talk about recent efforts to map the “Mexican genome,” 
undertaken by the Instituto Nacional de Medicina Genómica, a government-funded enterprise that aims 
to advance Mexico’s participation in global genomic science. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4182 

THE SCIENCE & SOCIETY Distinguished Public Talks Series presents, “Is the Moon Wet or Dry? Why Do 
We Care?,” with UNM Regents Professor Zach Sharp, Thursday, Sept. 23 at 5 p.m. in rm. C of the UNM 
Conference Center located at 1634 University Blvd. N.E. A meet and greet will be held prior to the talk at 
4:30 p.m. The lecture is free and open to the public. Plenty of free parking is available. 
http://news.unm.edu/?p=4220 

THE LATEST ART exhibition at the Jonathan Abrams, MD Art Gallery is on display through Friday, Nov. 19. 
“Intersections,” features KX2: Ruth Avra and Dana Kleinman.  A public reception will be held Friday, 
Sept. 23 from 4 to 6 p.m. The gallery, open from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. weekdays, is located at UNM Hospital 
in the Ambulatory Care Center on the fifth floor. For more information contact Chris Fenton at, 272-
9700 or e-mail, cfenton@salud.unm.edu. 

THE UNM ART EDUCATION Program and Masley Gallery present "Artist/Educator," a juried student 
exhibition beginning Thursday, Sept. 23. In the exhibition, students reflect upon themselves as artists 
and educators. Additionally, the work of jurors Monique Belitz and Amy Traylor will also be featured. An 
opening reception is set for Friday, Sept. 24, from 5 to 7 p.m. at Masley Gallery. 
http://news.unm.edu/?p=4343 

THE UNM BOARD of Regents’ Audit Committee will meet on Friday, Sept. 24, beginning at 9 a.m. in the 
Roberts Room, Scholes Hall, on the UNM main campus. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4307 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO celebrates its 86th annual homecoming, Sept. 28 - Oct. 2, when 
leisure suits and platform shoes return with the theme, 'Lobo Fever.' Festivities begin Tuesday, Sept. 28 
with the annual Campus Decorating Contest. This year, participants have the opportunity to decorate an 
office lobby, office door or design a record album that best represents their department. The deadline 
to sign up is Friday, Sept. 24. For more information contact Lisa Lindquist at (505) 277-7870. 
http://news.unm.edu/?p=4026 

A SPECIAL HOMECOMING behind-the-scenes tour of selected Zimmerman tower locations is scheduled 
for Thursday-Friday, Sept. 30-Oct. 1. Associate Dean for Scholarly Resources, Special Collections and the 
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Center for Southwest Research Associate Dean Mike Kelly leads the tour. Visit hidden rooms, 
underground tunnels, special collections and archives storage.  Space is limited for each tour. The sign 
up deadline is Wednesday, Sept. 29. http://news.unm.edu/?p=4355 

THE DIVISION OF STUDENT AFFAIRS recently posted an updated departmental directory that lists 
contact and telephone information for all UNM student service programs that are designed to help 
enhance learning and living experiences for students. To view the directory visit: 
http://www.unm.edu/~ovpsa/departmentdirectory9-10.pdf 
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